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Point of Contact:  Ken Roth, Park Superintendent, 308-233-3249 
 
Enclosure for Large Dogs at Dog Park Closed 
 
Kearney Park and Recreation officials have announced that beginning Monday, July 23, 2018 
the large dog enclosure at the Meadowlark Hills Dog Park will be closed to allow for concrete 
work for inclusive access to the large dog portion.  The small dog park enclosure will remain 
open and accessible for all dog sizes during this time period.  For more information please 
contact the Park and Recreation Office at 308-237-4644. 
 
Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org. 
 
We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney. 
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